Tell us your views on crime and anti-social behaviour

Help us to develop a new plan to make our communities safer

The council's Safer and Stronger Communities team are currently working with partners to develop Liverpool's next Citysafe three year plan, which sets out what we will do to reduce and prevent crime and anti-social behaviour.

It's really important that the plan takes in to account the views of people who live, work and study in the city.

In order to capture these views they have pulled together a short survey to better understand how safe you feel in Liverpool and what aspects of crime and anti-social behaviour concern you the most.

It takes just a couple of minutes to complete.

If you provide your contact details (which is optional) you will be in with a **chance of winning £100 of Love to Shop vouchers**.

Please help to spread the word about the survey amongst family, friends and service users.

The survey is available online only and One Stop Shops can support residents to fill it in if they drop in and ask a member of staff. The survey closes on Friday 18 October.

You can read our Citysafe Plan for 2017-20 here.

Bev Robertson I Risk Assessment Coordination Officer

Liverpool City Council I Cunard Building I Water Street | Liverpool I L3 1AH

T: 0151 233 7017 | E: beverley.robertson@liverpool.gov.uk

The GCSx email service is ending on 1 April 2019, secure emails using <u>GCSx.gov.uk</u> suffix will no longer be delivered after this date.

Liverpool City Council have upgraded the security of our email systems to meet Government guidance on secure email, this involves the implementation of TLS 1.2, SPF, DKIM and DMARC.

From the 18 March Liverpool City Council GCSx users will migrate onto our standard email platform using these protections, from this date please address any emails you would previously have sent to a @liverpool.GCSx.gov.uk address to the same named user @liverpool.gov.uk.





